
 

 

From the Principal 
The word BUSY sums up our school over the last couple of 

weeks and we’re not done yet. We look forward to sharing 

these with you in person, in print and through our social 

media channels.  

 

Thank you for engaging in our uniform meeting and 

supporting the changes to our school uniform for implementation in 2023.  

 

Don’t worry we have only made minor changes to simplify our uniform options 

and hopefully improve the weekly laundry too.  For families and communities’ 

members not present at the meeting, please feel free to contact the school to 

view samples. Rest assured we are remaining with our signature colours of royal 

blue and gold to respect our school history and school crest.  

 

We would like to thank the Carcoar Community Volunteers for donating $1400 

of money raised from the Old Boys Football game to our school. We look forward 

to discussing with the students on what we could utilise this money for.  

 

It has been wonderful to welcome our school community back inside our gates 

throughout the term for the many different events that have occurred. I hope you 

enjoy exploring this fortnight’s newsletter to see all the wonderful, engaging and 

fun activities we have being doing here at Carcoar.  

 

Fingers crossed for warmer days! 
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Book Week | Dress up! 
Last Wednesday, we were ’dreaming with our eyes open’ to celebrate 

Book Week 2022!  

 

Our school was full of wonderful characters! Alpacas, thing 1s and thing 2s, 

witches, wizards, cats in the hat, queens, princesses, dragons and more!  

Can you guess what character we are and what book we are from? Some 

are easy, some are tricky! 

 

 



Book Week | Family Day 

 
 

We also welcomed our families in for a BBQ on Wednesday afternoon and 

some fun book week activities! These included a Book Week Kahoot, a 

Where’s Wally? Search and our annual costume parade.  

 

We love sharing our learning and celebrating special occasions with our 

families, it’s much more fun! 

 



 
 

 

During Book Week we held our annual Book Fair. We sold $911 worth of 

books during the week to our families and community. We are now 

rewarded from scholastic with $135 to spend on new books for our Library! 

  

 

 
Thank you to everyone that purchased from our Book Fair. 

 



Life Education 
 
On Monday, we travelled to Trunkey Public School for Life Education. We 

met with our other Heritage Small Schools for the day! 

 

Activities were based around the learning intention of the van, some First 

Aid for Kids with Leesa Baker, and of course, the highlight being, seeing 

Healthy Harold!  

 

We always have a wonderful day with the other small schools! 



Stage 3 Excursion  
 

In Week 5 Our Stage 3 students, accompanied by Mr Bullock travelled to 

Great Aussie Bush Camps for a week away with our lovely Heritage Small 

Schools.  

 

 

 

A week filled with mud, water, heights and challenges made for an 

amazing week of self-discovery, friendship and new leadership skills.  



Transition 
Our Transition students have been with us for just over half a term and 

they are settling into school life seamlessly. Each Wednesday, our 

transition students have been taking part in lots of literacy, numeracy, 

technology, and play based activities as well as learning out school 

routines.  
 

 
 

We love having them join us each Wednesday. 
  


